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Case No. TO-2007-0338 

 
STATUS REPORT 

 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its status 

report states: 

 1. The Heart of America United Way, Inc., filed an application on March 16, 2007, 

for continuing authority as an Information and Referral provider, for purposes of 211 service, for 

the exchanges listed in Schedule 1 to the application. 

 2. The Commission has directed the Staff to file, no later than May 14, 2007, either 

its recommendation or a status report indicating when it believes it will be able to file its 

recommendation. 

 3. The Staff has submitted data requests to the Applicant.  Responses are due no 

later than May 16, 2007. 

 4. The Staff anticipates filing its recommendation no later than May 25, 2007. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/ William K. Haas              
       William K. Haas 

Deputy General Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 28701 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-7510 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       william.haas@psc.mo.gov   
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Certificate of Service 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 14th day of May 2007. 
 

 
/s/ William K. Haas___________________ 


